Principal's Newsletter: March 2020

Brook Glenn Elementary School

2003 East Lee Road

Taylors, SC 29687

https://www.greenville.k12.sc.us/bglenn/ T: 864-355-4700
Achieving, Believing, and Caring

Greetings, Families,

"In like a Lion; Out like a lamb! It seems like February passed by in the blink of an eye; and I am looking forward to Spring with its sunshine and brighter days.

As we hope for warmer weather, we want to keep our students focused on striving to do their very best. This is an important time of the year when students make the most academic and social gains. Thus, we need all students present, on time, every day, respectful, responsible, and ready to learn to maximize their potential. As principal, I appreciate all that you do at home to ensure that homework is completed and that same effort you put in at home carries over to the school day because it affects their academic performances. Report cards will be sent home this month. The report card will highlight your child's academic and social growth. The report card will give you an additional reason to voice pride in your child's efforts and work.

Lastly, we have noticed an increase in student misbehavior – mainly disruption of class and disrespect towards the adults and students—which prevents the teacher from teaching and the other students from learning. As a school, we need your support. Please take some time to talk to your child about treating everyone respectfully. Then we can provide a better environment and increase learning for everyone.

Peace,

Bernice M. Jackson



Upcoming Events

March 2 - 6 Spring Book Fair Week

March 6 Happy Birthday, Mr. White!

March 7 Happy Birthday, Mrs. Tarr!

March 11 4 K 1/2 Day

March 16 SIC Meeting @ 12 Happy Birthday, Mrs. Ward!

March 17 Skate Night @ 6-8pm

March 18 Kona Ice

March 19: 5K & 2nd Grade Field Trip to Wade Hampton High School Terrific Kids Program @ 1:30

March 20: Exchange Day – No School for Students 4K Pre- registration ends Chuck E. Cheese Night

March 21 Happy Birthday, Mrs. Deatcher!

March 23: Makeup Day 3 (If day not needed, it becomes a student holiday.)

March 26: Happy Birthday, Mrs. Sommer!

March 27: Report Cards

Page 1 of 2

STAFF & Student NEWS

CONGRATULATIONS...

Dr. Marie Havran, Literacy Coach, has written an article which will be published in the Texas Journal of Literacy Education, **Teaching the Reading Life: Making the Invisible Visible**.





Gemma Parks, 2nd grade student, is the recipient of the Award of Merit in the District 1 PTA Reflections Contest in the Visual Arts Special Artist category.





Mrs. Courtney Lozano, 5th grade teacher, and her husband, Andrew, welcomed the birth of their new baby boy.

Announcing...



Brook Glenn's staff members are committed to increasing school-to-home communication and to engage parents in their child's learning. This is being accomplished, in part, by the school's Lunch and Learn programs where parents are invited to join their child at lunch and hear tips on how to help their child establish, reach and exceed academic and behavior goals. Scheduled sessions are listed below -

March 3: 1st and 4th Grades

March 4: K5 and 3rd Grades

March 5: 2nd and 5th Grades

Page 2 of 2